
CǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tǊƛƴŎƛǇŀƭΩǎ 5ŜǎƪΥ  
 

Dear STM families, 
 
This past week we had a book illustrator 
come and teach grades K ς 4 how to 
draw, May Crowning with the whole 
school, the 8th grade Ribbon Ceremony, 
and the state History CŀƛǊΦ ¢ƻ ǎŀȅ ƛǘΩǎ ōŜŜƴ 
a busy week would be an 
understatement!  There are still a lot 
more fun activities coming up.  The 
inaugural Color Run is tomorrow, 
Saturday, May 5th. If you, your child, or 
anyone else would like to join us at the 
Color Run there will be walk up 
registration beginning at 9 AM. The Color 
Run begins at 10 AM. We hope to see 
everyone there! On Friday, May 11th, we 
will be having the 7th grade Science Fair 
exhibition here at school.  All the 
7thgraders will have their Science Fair 
projects on display to show to all the 
classes as they walk through.  Field Day is 
coming up; this year it is on May 21st. 
There is a sign-up sheet for volunteers 
attached to this newsletter. Just fill it out 
and return to Mrs. Rizzo. Please consider 
helping out at this fun event for all our 
students. Thank you for all your 
continued support of our terrific school! 
Have a colorful weekend. 
 
Blessings,  
Mrs. Sonja Keane  

 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events: 
Saturday, May 5th   STM Color Run, begins at 9 AM 
Sunday, May 6th Mother & Daughter Brunch, Elgin Country 

Club, 10:30 AM to 1:30 PM 
Mon., May 7th ς Fri., May 11th  Teacher Appreciation Week 
Friday, May 11th  8th Grade Retreat 
Friday, May 11th 7th Grade Science Fair Exhibition at STM 
Sunday, May 13th   aƻǘƘŜǊΩǎ 5ŀȅ 

www. stmcentral.org 

Attendance Line: 
(847) 742-3959 ext. 154 

 

 
Last Friday two of our 7th graders 
went to the State Science Fair to 
compete with their projects.  Emily 
M. received silver in the paper 
session.  Brandon F. received gold in 
the paper and project 
sessions.  Brandon also won a $100 
dental award from the American 
Dental Association.  We are so proud 
of both of them! 
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Last Tuesday the school had its 
May Crowning celebration at the 
beginning of the all school 
Mass.  Two of our 8th graders, 
Cortney K. and John L., went up 
and crowned the statue of Mary on 
the altar as the rest of the school 
and community looked on.    
 

Illustrator Visits STM K ς 4th Grades 
This past Monday book illustrator, Mr. Foster, the grandfather of two of our 
STM students, came to STM and explained to grades K ς 4 how he draws 
pictures.  He taught them how to draw one as the students tried to replicate 
what he was doing.  They were all very engrossed in their masterpieces!   

 
 

 

The best marketing of our school is YOU! 
STM has openings in Pre3 through 8th Grade. 
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